ATTACHMENT D

Merinda anley

From: Matt MacNeil

Sent: October 23, 2017 3:29 PM

To: Merinda Conley <mconley@victoria.ca>
Subject: Letter to City of Victoria

To Mayor & Council, October 23,2017

Over the last 6 weeks my wife and I have had the opportunity to spend
a considerable amount of time with the city of Victoria’s Senior Heritage Planner Merinda Conley.

Merinda has been very helpful in assisting us as we have worked through the options for 1525 Shasta Place and
how we can move forward in a way that satisfies the interests of the city, our neighbours and our own.

As we have explained to Merinda it is still our intent to deconstruct our home and to re-purpose all of the
“original” pieces of the stable that are salvageable and incorporate them into our new design.

We have discussed having the design of the garden suite altered to reflect that of the front facade of the existing
structure which will be able to be seen from the front street through the gate.

We look forward to continuing to work with Merinda to achieve this outcome.

Kind regards,

Matt & Wendy MacNeil

Sent from Matts iPad
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